Newsletter - Summer Term 6 Week 2

Primary Site: Cuddesdon Way Oxford OX4 6SB Tel: 01865 777878

101. 01000 111010

www.mabelprichard.org





Secondary Site: Sandy Lane West Oxford OX4 6JZ

Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

As we learnt this week that restrictions will not lift on Monday as originally suggested, we will not be able to hold our picnic on 8th July as planned. We looked at other options but have decided it would be more relaxed and more enjoyable if we postponed the events to September, in the hope we can hold them on each site with no restrictions.

Transition arrangements will be shared with parents and carers very shortly. We are offering individual families, with a son or daughter moving to secondary, an opportunity to come and see the site and meet the staff later this half term. We will also be holding celebration assemblies and the parents and carers of those either moving to secondary, or leaving the school, will be invited to join us. Initial plans and dates for those assemblies will be shared with you next Friday and those moving to secondary will hear about their appointment separately.

Finally, if you are interested in football, please enjoy tonight's game. I have Scotland in the sweepstake, so my loyalties are compromised. Have a relaxing weekend and take care.

Best wishes

Headteachers Awards

Dallton

Dallton

Cindy

Captain Tom Awards

Brody

Shay

Dates for the Diary

Last day of term - 19th July. Finish at 1pm

Purple Class



Purple class enjoyed the good weather at the beginning of the week and had great fun learning to play with friends and communicating whilst playing with water pistols. It was a great way to keep cool.

We have also enjoyed using the library this week, choosing books and listening to stories with friends. We love the new library.

Nattapong says 'the library update is better then the old library'.

We have learnt how to make sandwiches in design and technology. We chose between jam or sandwich spread. Everyone chose jam!











Silver Class

In Silver class, we have practised social skills and competitive play. Students have participated in lots of different games and sports and this has been great fun. Some Silver students have been helping others to learn the games and demonstrate how it's done! We have been playing table cricket, giant football volleyball and also other games in class like pie face. It's been wonderful to see students sharing and supporting each other to have fun!







